Minnesota Board
Ht 8% of Peace Officer
Standards and Training

March 11, 2022

Bryan Litsey

Metropolitan State University

School of Law Enforcement and Criminal Justice
9110 Brooklyn Blvd.

Brooklyn Park, MN 55445

Dear Coordinator Bryan Litsey:

1600 University Avenue, Suite 200
St. Paul, MN 55104-3825

(651) 643-3060 * Fax (651) 643-3072
www.post.state.mn.us

On February 4, 2022, | sent you an email to inform you that the Minnesota Board of Peace
Officer Standards and Training had approved you application for recertification of the
professional peace officer education program at your school. Enclosed is the certificate.

Thank you again for all the work you do to promote quality education and training for the peace

officers that serve our Minnesota communities.

Sincerely,

f/”ﬂ/wa%‘/wm/

Margaret M. Strand
Education Coordinator
peggy.strand@state.mn.us



